
OPPOSITION TESTIMONY TO HB 308 

 

December 8, 2024 

 

Dear Chair Reineke, Vice Chair McColley, Ranking Member Smith, and members of the Senate 

Energy and Public Utilities Committee, 
 

I am writing in opposition to Ohio House Bill 308.  Why am I in opposition to it? 

 

1.  Nuclear power is more expensive than renewable energy   

2.  It will not be an immediate source of energy, and we need solutions NOW 

3.  I would prefer not to have Ohioans, our children, wildlife and more radiated when a nuclear 

accident happens 

 

It is maddening to think that our Ohio legislators are choosing the deadly risks of nuclear energy 

over, say, creating a renewables Manhattan type project.  When will we ever learn—When will we 

ever learn.   

 

For the sake of our children, please vote NO on HB 308.  

 

Jenny Morgan 

Westerville, Ohio  

 
  

 


